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Old Oak Primary School Update – Friday 16th December 

2022 

 

 

Dear families, 

*THIS WEEK IN SCHOOL* 

The Nativity performance – Shine, Star, Shine! - was a great success.  

Lots of families came to see the shows and we are sure you will agree 

that it was a very special occasion. Every year the children surprise us 

with their confidence and performing skills. It creates memories for 

the whole school community and remains an important part of the 

school year. 
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The school was also lucky enough to have Father Christmas in school 

yesterday afternoon. Despite his busy schedule, he visited every class 

and even made another visit this morning to see our nursery children. 

Thank you Santa! 

*PAYMENTS TO SCHOOL- SCHOOL MONEY* 

Our new payment system SchoolMoney is finally ready to go. We have 

sent home guides and letters with students today. Please do not make 

any more online payments to Sims Pay 360. Your new accounts will 

be active from Monday you will receive an activation email on Monday 

to set up your new account. Anyone that needs help with this please 

contact me and we can arrange a time for you to come in. 
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*DATES FOR THE DIARY* 
 

 School begins again for children on Thursday 5th January 2023, 

as the school is closed for staff training on Wednesday 4th 

January. Nursery begin again on Monday 9th January. Our 2 year 

old children begin on 11th January. 

 

Finally, thank you for your support throughout this term. Have a 

happy and peaceful holiday and Merry Christmas to all who 

celebrate. Happy New Year to you all! 

Mrs Beardsworth and Mr. Brown 
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